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Summerview Energy, LLC

January §, 2017

To Debra A Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

State of NH PUC

21 S. Fruit St Concord, NH 03301-2429

Renewal filing by Summerview Energy LLC to continue providing Natural Gas Aggregation

Services.

Dear Ms. Howland enclosed please find the application for Summerview Energy LLC to
continue providing natural gas aggregation services in the State of NH. Our business partner
Tom Grodt, was in charge of licensing applications was found sick with cancer in September
2015, and is not able to stay due to illness and has resigned. As of this date we have not
made any money aggregating natural gas in the last 2 years. Therefore we are requesting that
you reissue of license. We do meet the requirements necessary under 363-A:5 that you sent
us after the letter of assessment.

Please update and remove Tom Grodt from our Summerview Energy Electrical Aggregation
License #DM 14-108, he has resigned.

Should you need any more information, have any questions, regarding this renewal filing
please contact me anytime at 603-432-5453. Thank You Steve Trefethen

_~~Summerview Energy

Steve Trefethen, manager



